
 

 
Dear 2nd Grade Students and Parents; 
 
 We miss you all so much!  We hope you are 
doing well. The 2nd Grade Teachers are looking 
forward to finishing our school year in a very 
different but historical way.  We understand 
that this is going to be challenging, but we know 
what great students you are and that you will 
do your very best every day!  Parents, we would 
like to thank you for your help and support.  
Together, we can get through this and help our 
children be very successful!  We have made 
weekly assignments that must be followed and 
completed each week, and a schedule when 
thing are due and need to be turned into 
school.   Thank you!!  We are all in this together! 
Stay Safe, Stay Strong!! 
 
Sincerely; 
2nd Grade Teachers 
 
 
 

 



 

Distance Learning Calendar 2020 for Students 
When     What 

Thursday, April 9, 2020   School Sites to Distribute Work to Students – Week #1 

Friday, April 10 – Friday, April 17 SPRING BREAK 

Monday, April 20, 2020   Daily Teacher Office Hours to begin –  

      *Continues Throughout Duration of Distance Learning 

     Week #1 of Distance Learning for Students 

Friday, April 24, 2020   School Sites to Distribute Work to Students – Week #2 - #3 

Monday, April 27, 2020   Week #2 of Distance Learning for Students 

Monday, May 4, 2020   Week #3 of Distance Learning for Students 

Friday, May 8, 2020   School Sites to Distribute Work to Students – Week #4 and #5 

     Student Work Collection Weeks #1 and 2 – Due to School Sites 

Friday, May 15, 2020   Student Work Collection – Weeks #3 and 4 – Due to School Sites 

Friday, May 22, 2020   Last Day of the 2019-2020 School Year 
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